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Powering the future®

Aura Lee MacPherson, Chair
Sherry Forsyth, Vice — Chair

saskaws@gmail.com

Dear Ms. MacPherson and Forsyth:

Thank you for your letter of May 20, 2019 regarding line locates for farmers. I appreciate you
taking the time to write, Minister Duncan will be responding directly to you on our behalf.

Sincerely,

Chair and Directors of the Board

SaskPower

c: Honourable Scott Moe, Premier of Saskatchewan
Honourable Dustin Duncan, Minister Responsible for SaskPower
M.J, (Mike) Marsh, President and Chief Executive Officer, SaskPower
Brian Rakochy, Consultant, Government Relations, SaskPower



